Police Scotland ward update noted.

3 There was heard a report by Inspector Siobhan Paterson, Police Scotland,
advising the Partnership that

(1) there was a new Area Commander, Inspector Colin MacLucas;

(2) there had been a slight increase in car thefts and a decrease in fraud and
hate crime incidents;

(3)  of the shoplifting incidents at Knightswood Shopping Centre and Tesco and of
the positive work that had been carried out to tackle the ongoing issues,
however Police Scotland would continue to monitor the area; and

(4) there had been an increase of antisocial behaviour at Speirshall Terrace.

After consideration, the Partnership

(@) thanked Inspector Paterson for the update and the work carried out by Police
Scotland within the ward; and

(b)  raised a number of concerns and questions that were addressed by Police
Scotland.



